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December 2, 2010 
 
Joseph J. Plick 
U.S. Department of Labor 
Office of the Solicitor, Room N-2428 
200 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20210 
 
Via fax to: 202.693.5538 
 
 
 Re:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Follow-Up 
 
Dear Mr. Plick: 
 
I am writing to follow-up on our September 17, 2010 FOIA Request on the Susan 
Harwood Grants, addressed to the Office of the Secretary.  I also sent a follow-up letter 
dated October 25, 2010, but have yet to receive acknowledgement of our FOIA.   
 
Pursuant to 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A), you are required to respond within 20 days whether 
you will comply with this request and provide the documents.  To date, our original 
request has not been fulfilled.  We are interested in learning what the status of this 
request is.      
 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mark A. Wohlschlegel II 
    Staff Attorney  
 


